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GP Address
XXXX
XXXX
XXXX



Our Ref: 

Date

Patient Address
XXXX
XXXX
XXXX

Dear XXX

Dr XXX has been informed by the Breast Screening Service that you haven’t attended your routine breast screening appointment. 7 in 10 women like you in the UK attend their breast screening appointment; most have a normal result. 

The screening appointment takes less than half an hour and your mammogram will be undertaken by a female member of staff. Don’t miss out call the Breast Screening Unit now on XXXXX to book an appointment.

We have been working hard across the NHS to keep all our patients and staff safe through the Coronavirus pandemic; it is still really important to attend screening appointments and to get medical help when you need it.

Please ignore this letter if you have already made an appointment to join the thousands of women who have already attended their routine Breast Screening appointment in South Yorkshire.

If you have any questions or concerns and would like to discuss this further, please give the practice a call and we will be happy to discuss these with you.


Yours sincerely,


DR XXXXXX
XXXXXX MEDICAL PRACTICE
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